
Leeds and Broomfield C of E Primary School 
Many Hands Build a House, Many Hearts Make a School 

(Matthew 7:24-27 : The Wise and Foolish Builders ) 
Resilience, Curiosity, Honesty, Respect, Empathy 
NEWSLETTER 17—Friday 20th January 2023   

Hedgehogs - Have had an amazing week. They found dinosaur eggs on 
the field! They first had to find ways to break into the eggs as they were 
made from ice. They used hot water, heat from a radiator and salt. Ask 

your children which one worked best.      

 

           

Squirrels - Have been making Pict 
standing stones and have inscribed 
them with different runes. They can 

talk about why Pict’s were important to 
Anglo-Saxons.  

 

Badgers -  Have continued their learning on World War II and have been 
looking at the Blitz. Over the next few weeks they will be listening to an 

evacuee who stayed in Leeds Village. This is a great opportunity.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Who do you look to for help? Who is part of your family? 



PROUD awards 

After speaking to pupils and staff we wanted to build children's self esteem and confi-
dence in themselves. Each pupil needs to work to get a badge for each letter of the word 
PROUD.  

P - Pleasure in work 
R - Respect in work 
O - Organised in work 
U - Unique in work 
D - Distinction 

Each class has a different colour badge to collect. The children can put these on their 
bags or on their school jumpers. 

This week’s PROUD winners are:  

 A massive well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs—  Max 

Squirrels—  Blake 

Badgers—  Ayshe 

Christian Vision and Values 

 

Hedgehogs—  Millie 

Squirrels— Ronny 

Badgers —  Ben and Moriah 



 

 

Rocket Readers.  Please bring them back in by Monday 
23rd January. 

Future Dates: 

Young Voices—24th January 

Hedgehogs school trip to the museum— 25th January 

NSPCC Number Day 3rd February - Children will be taking part in 
different number activities. Please also come dressed in your own 
clothes bring in a bar / box of chocolates for the FOLSA chocolate bingo 
- thank you 

End of Term—10th February 

Inset Day—20th February 

Children return to school for start  of Term 4—21st February 

15th May - 150 years the school has been running - more information to come. 

 

FOLSA Dates  

 Chocolate BINGO - Thursday 9th Feb 3:30 - 4:30 at School. 

Easter Disco Thursday 30th March YrR / KS1 3:30 - 4:40 / KS2 
4:45 - 6:00pm.  

 

We are looking for a cleaner for the school for 3 hours per evening 
and some hours during holidays.  

https://www.kent-teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/SearchResults.aspx?Keyword=Leeds%20and%20Broomfield 

The advert closes on 27th January. If anyone would like further  

information please get in touch.  

Badgers have a change of PE day to a Wednesday each 
week - this is an outdoor session. Please ensure your child 

comes in with additional layers - skins are perfect.  

https://www.kent-teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/SearchResults.aspx?Keyword=Leeds%20and%20Broomfield

